
Jim, 
 
I apologize in my delay in responding to your message.  As far as the wastewater treatment system, Kurt 
Hafferman provided Lake County and MDEQ with as-builts of the complete wastewater treatment 
system and Lake County issued the final use permits for the system. No further action is needed on the 
wastewater treatment system other than continued operation and maintenance as per the plans. 
 
As far as the next step, I believe that Emily Gillespie of MDEQ has indicated to your project engineer, 
Kurt Hafferman that the water systems for Timbershors would need to be addressed.  I will forward you 
that last e-mail.   I have not heard anything further from Emily or Kurt on the matter.  I would encourage 
you to talk to Kurt. 
 
Thank you.  Best wishes in your office. 
 
 
Diana Luke, R.S. 
Director 
Lake County Environmental Health Department 
106 Fourth Avenue East 
Polson MT 59860-2175 
Phone: 406-883-7236 
Fax: 406-883-7205 
Email: dluke@lakemt.gov 
 
 
 
 


